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Up and Coming
Hello Up and Coming Parents,

This coming weekend will be GOlympics, a great opportunity where all the east coast youth communities
come together to play sports and get to know each other by mingling with other communities.

There will be NO Up and Coming activities at Belvedere this weekend.

The address of the event is - 40 Fort Lee Rd, Leonia, NJ 07605 - and it will start at 12:30 and will end at
8:30. (attached is the schedule)

Parents are of course allowed to watch and stay to support their kids and watch the competitions unfold!
Dinner will be provided and will be $5

If you have any questions please contact Eritin.learey5@ gmail,com.




